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Dear Symphonic and Concert Band Parents and Students, 

Symphonic and Concerts Bands’ first Junior High night is coming up at Ridgeview High. This event is 
mandatory and will go towards each student’s grade. 

The Junior High Night at Ridgeview High School is on ​Friday, September 20.​ At Ridgeview we will 
rehearse our music with the high school band on the football field as soon as all of the schools arrive. The 
Junior High students will be given the opportunity to eat dinner before the game. ​Please provide your child 
with money for concessions to purchase their dinner.​ The Junior High students will be seated in the stands 
before the game and the Ridgeview Marching Band will join them later. At halftime all of the Junior High 
students will perform on the field with Ridgeview High. Halftime will most likely be between 7:45-8:45 
depending on game variables. We will watch the Ridgeview Competition Band march at the end of the game. 

The students will stay after school and ride with me by bus. The bus will leave at LAJH at 4:30 PM (or 
as soon as it arrives here). ​Students are expected to stay for the entire game and will need to be picked up 
from Ridgeview High School at 10:00 PM. We will not be taking a bus back to LAJH.  

Make arrangements for your child to stay for the entire game.​ ​Meet your child and sign them out 
from me by the gym. Please do not take your child without signing them out!​ The gym is located on the 
side of the school by the football field. The game should be over between 9:30-9:45, but expect to pick your 
child up around 10:00 by the time they gather their belongings and watch the high school competition show. 
Traffic gets heavy at the end of games and it is suggested that you arrive early to avoid the traffic. 

Our concert attire will be our maroon band shirt, jeans and sneakers. ​Please ensure that you have 
signed up for your child’s remind account as that is how I will be in touch if needed. As always, feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Musically, 
Amanda Jones 
Band Director 
 


